
Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County Sheriff's Office 

"Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas" 

January 19,2018 

Honorable Kenneth Welch, Chair 
Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners 
315 Court Street 
Clearwater, FL 33756 

RE: BUDGET AMENDMENT 
DUI Enhancement Project # MSHVE-18-06-16 

Dear Commissioner Welch: 

The Pinellas County Sheriffs Office has been awarded a DUI Enhancement grant in the amount 
of $34,000 by the Florida Department of Transportation. We request these funds be added to our 
FY17 -18 budget with the breakdown as follows: 

Personnel Services 
Total 

$ 34,000 
$ 34,000 

Upon review, please increase our budget allocation accordingly and forward these funds to my 
Fiscal Affairs Bureau. 

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County, Florida 

BG: SEKltkf 

Enclosure 

cc: Mark S. Woodard, County Administrator 
Claretha N. Harris, Chief Deputy Director, Clerk of the Circuit Court 
Bill Berger, Director, Office of Management and Budget 
Don Mello, Analyst, Office of Management and Budget 

10750 Ulmerton Road P.O. Drawer 2500 - Largo, FL 33779 (727) 582-6200 http://www.pcsoweb.com 



Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County Sheriff's Office 

"Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas" 

January 19,2018 

Honorable Kenneth Welch, Chair 
Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners 
315 Court Street 
Clearwater, FL 33756 

RE: BUDGET AMENDMENT 
SPEED Project # SC-18-13-03 

Dear Commissioner Welch: 

The Pinellas County Sheriffs Office has been awarded a Strategic Policing through Education and 
Enforcement for Drivers (SPEED) grant in the amount of $1 00,000 by the Florida Department of 
Transportation. We request these funds be added to our FY17-18 budget with the breakdown as 
follows: 

Personnel Services 
Capital Outlay 
Total 

$ 67,000 
33,000 

$ 100,000 

Upon review, please increase our budget allocation accordingly and forward these funds to my 
Fiscal Affairs Bureau. 

Sincerely, 

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County, Florida 

BG: SEKltkf 

Enclosure 

cc: Mark S. Woodard, County Administrator 
Claretha N. Harris, Chief Deputy Director, Clerk of the Circuit Court 
Bill Berger, Director, Office of Management and Budget 
Don Mello, Analyst, Office of Management and Budget 

10750 Ulmerton Road P.O. Drawer 2500 - Largo, FL 33779 (727) 582-6200 http://www.pcsoweb.com 



Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County Sheriff's Office 

"Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas" 

March 27, 2018 

Honorable Kenneth Welch, Chair 
Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners 
315 Court Street 
Clearwater Florida 33756 

RE: BUDGET AMENDMENT 
HIDTA 2018 Award # G18CFOOI0A 

Dear Commissioner Welch: 

The Pinellas County Sheriffs Office has been awarded a High Intensity Drug Trafficking Area 
(HIDTA) grant in the amount of $64,720 by the Office of National Drug Control Policy. We 
request these funds be added to our FY17-18 budget with the breakdown as follows: 

Personnel Services 
TOTAL 

$ 64,720 
$ 64,720 

Upon review, please increase our budget allocation accordingly and forward these funds to my 
Fiscal Affairs Bureau. 

Sincerely, 

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County, Florida 

BG: SEKJtkf 

Enclosure 

cc: Mark S. Woodard, County Administrator 
Claretha N. Harris, Chief Deputy Director, Clerk of the Circuit Court 
Bill Berger, Director, Office of Management and Budget 
Don Mello, Analyst, Office of Management and Budget 

10750 Ulmerton Road P.O. Drawer 2500 - Largo, FL 33779 (727) 582-6200 http://www.pcsoweb.com 



Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County Sheriff's Office 

"Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas" 

January 17,2018 

Honorable Kenneth Welch, Chair 
Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners 
315 Court Street 
Clearwater, FL 33756 

RE: BUDGET AMENDMENT 
MOA-Organized Crime Drug Enforcement Task Force 
FCIFLM/II05 - Fentanyl Fury 

Dear Commissioner Welch: 

The Organized Crime Drug Enforcement Task Force (OCDETF) has authorized $15,000 in 
overtime for the Pinellas County Sheriffs Office to assist with investigations, strategic initiatives 
and prosecutions. We request these funds be added to our FY 17-18 Budget with the breakdown 
as follows: 

Personnel Services 
Total 

$ 15,000 
$ 15,000 

Upon review, please increase our budget allocation accordingly and forward these funds to my 
Fiscal Affairs Bureau. 

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County, Florida 

BG: SEKInj 

Enclosure 

cc: Mark S. Woodard, County Administrator 
Bill Berger, Director, Office of Management and Budget 
Claretha N. Harris, Chief Deputy Director, Clerk of the Circuit Court 
Donald Mello Jr., Office of Management and Budget 

10750 Ulmerton Road P.O. Drawer 2500 - Largo, FL 33779 (727) 582-6200 http://www.pcsoweb.com 



Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County Sheriff's Office 

"Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas" 

January 17,2018 

Honorable Kenneth Welch, Chair 
Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners 
315 Court Street 
Clearwater FL 33756 

RE: BUDGET AMENDMENT 
MOA-US Marshals Service Joint Law Enforcement Operations Task Force 
Control Number: JLEO-18-0278 

Dear Commissioner Welch: 

The U.S. Marshals Service has awarded the Pinellas County Sheriffs Office funding in the amount 
of $18,050 for overtime. We request these funds be added to our FY17-18 budget with the 
breakdown as follows: 

Personnel Services 
Total 

18,050 
$ 18,050 

Upon review, please increase our budget allocation accordingly and forward these funds to my 
Fiscal Affairs Bureau. 

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County, Florida 

BG: SEKltkf 

Enclosure 

cc: Mark S. Woodard, County Administrator 
Bill Berger, Director, Office of Management and Budget 
Claretha N. Harris, Chief Deputy Director, Clerk of the Circuit Court 
Donald Mello Jr., Office of Management and Budget 

10750 Ulmerton Road P.O. Drawer 2500 - Largo, FL 33779 (727) 582-6200 http://www.pcsoweb.com 



Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County Sheriff's Office 

"Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas" 

March 16,2018 

Honorable Kenneth Welch, Chair 
Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners 
315 Court Street 
Clearwater, FL 33756 

RE: BUDGET AMENDMENT 
High Visibility Enforcement 
Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety Enforcement Campaign 
Contract # G0023 

Dear Commissioner Welch: 

The University of South Florida's Center for Urban Transportation Research (CUTR) has awarded 
the Pinellas County Sheriffs Office a contract for the Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety Enforcement 
Campaign in the amount of $21,840. We request these funds be added to our FY17-18 budget 
with the breakdown as follows: 

Personnel Services 
Total 

21,840 
$ 21,840 

Upon review, please increase our budget allocation accordingly and forward these funds to my 
Fiscal Affairs Bur 

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri 
Pinellas County, Florida 

BG: SEKInj 

Enclosure 

cc: Mark S. Woodard, County Administrator 
Claretha N. Harris, Chief Deputy Director, Clerk of the Circuit Court 
Bill Berger, Director, Office of Management and Budget 
Don Mello, Analyst, Office of Management and Budget 

10750 Ulmerton Road P.O. Drawer 2500 - Largo, FL 33779 (727) 582-6200 http://www.pcsoweb.com 
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